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News Release  
September 15, 2025 
 

 The Flu Shootout is Back! 
         

CEDAR CITY, UT – The Southwest Utah Public Health Department (SWUPHD) will be 
holding its annual “Flu Shootout” for Cedar City on Tuesday, September 30, from 2 to 
5pm. Anyone can attend this drive-thru event where you can get your flu shot quickly and 
easily while helping the health department practice emergency preparedness and 
response. 
  
The Centers for Disease Control (CDC) recommends influenza vaccination for everyone 
over 6 months of age in order to reduce the risk of influenza infection and serious 
complications. High Dose vaccine for people aged 65 and above is also available.  

  
When: Tuesday, September 30 (2pm-5pm), all ages 
Where: Southwest Utah Public Health Department (260 E. DL Sargent Drive) 
Cost: $25 (cash or credit card, $70 for High Dose) or NO CHARGE with proof of the 
following insurances: Aetna, CHIP, Cigna, DMBA, Educators Mutual (EMI), Healthy 
Premier, Medicare (Part B), Molina Marketplace, MotivHealth, PEHP, Select Health, Tall 
Tree Administrators, United Health, Utah Medicaid 
Tips: Bring your insurance card & photo ID, wear a short-sleeved shirt, and save time by 
printing out the consent form at swuhealth.gov/flu, fill it out and bring it with you.  
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The mission of the Southwest Utah Public Health Department is to protect the community’s health through 
the promotion of wellness and the prevention of disease. Visit our website at  www.swuhealth.gov. 
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